
Dear Local Business: 
T.A.S.K. is seeking sponsors for our soccer teams for the 2023 summer soccer program. We 
have over 250 local children in the program this year.  As in the past, the sponsorship fee 
is $100 and sponsors’ names and logos will be advertised on player and coach shirts. In 
addition, you will receive a photo of the team you sponsor to display in your business so 
your customers will see your support to the local community.  
If you want to sponsor a team this year, please make sure to enclose a business card or 
company logo with your payment, made payable to T.A.S.K. by February 28. Fill out the 
bottom half of this form and return it to the address below. Teams will be constructed in 
March and games will begin in May.  
Thank you very much for your continued support. 

Sarah Wolslegel, 

T.A.S.K. President

Sponsor Name: ________________________________________________________
Sponsor Address:___________________________________________
______________________________________________________
Website:________________________________________________
E-mail:_________________________________________________
Phone Number:___________________________________________
We have a child/grandchild playing. His/Her name is:____________________
Age & Date of Birth of child/grandchild:____________________________

Return to: T.A.S.K
C/O Sarah Wolslegel
PO Box 132
Black Creek, WI  54106
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